
"Assessing Flood Risks and Modeling Flood
Events within Nashville’s Highland Rim Forest"

The School of Environmental Studies 
(SOES) presents the Spring

Seminar by Creek Birchfield Anderson
Monday, April 14  at 3 pm in LSC room 1201th

Every other week this semester, there will be a seminar over an
important topic in the field of environmental studies!

Creek will be sharing work he’s done with flood modeling and flood risk assessment within western Davidson
County as it concerns Nashville’s Highland Rim Forest and the parks within, as well as analyzing the impacts

that urbanization has had on the region and why it is important to maintain this forest.

This internship and research was conducted with the Alliance to Conserve Nashville’s Highland Rim Forest,
which aims to gain recognition for the Western Highland Rim Forest in Davidson County as the “World’s

Largest Urban Forest”. The goal is to conserve, protect, and educate people on the Nashville Highland Rim
Forest. 


